EYFS & KS1 Spring Assembly

Dear Parents/Carers,

You are warmly invited to attend your child’s spring
assembly. Children will be singing a variety of songs and
reading spring poems.

The children will also be taking part in our Spring Bonnet
Parade, Children are welcome to make and Spring bonnet
at home and bring it into school on Monday 25™ March.

We hope that you can join us in the Infant Hall on

Wednesday 27" March at 9.15am




